
ITEM 15 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 36 
COUNCIL MEETING 1978 05 08 

Re: RETIREMENT - MR. LYLE VERNON LARSON 

Following is a report from the Personnel Department concerning the 
retirement of Mr. Lyle Vernon Larson who has been employed by the 
Municipality for nearly 19 years of service. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, send to Mr. Larson a 
letter of appreciation for hjs many years of loyal and dedicated· 
service to the Municipality. 
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· - ' H~ :f:pmmenced. emplbym~nt •. ~i tlf Burnaby cm -1959 August 26 as an 
-_ ·._- ment<Operator,; the position he has held since that time: 

'! RECOf.lMENDATION: ' 

• THAT the Mayor, on hehal f of Counci 1, send to Mr. Larson a 1 et ter of 
appreciation for his many years of loyal and dedicated service to .the 

-Municipality. · 
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PERSONNEL DIRECTOR ,-, 
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